

Adelina Soares <office@icnapedia.org>

Nomination for president of the ICNA

Jo Wilmshurst <jo.wilmshurst@uct.ac.za> To: Ingrid Tein <ingtein@sympatico.ca> Cc: "office@icnapedia.org" <office@icnapedia.org> Fri, Mar 13, 2020 at 6:16 PM

Dear Ingrid

It gives me great pleasure to nominate Professor Charles Newton to stand for president of the ICNA. He has a vast extent of experience in child neurology, is an experienced researcher and teacher and works across LIMIC and HIC settings.

I have been in communication with him and he has agreed to stand for the position.

Kind regards

Jo

Head of Paediatric Neurology

Red Cross War Memorial Children's Hospital

University of Cape Town

South Africa

Tel: 021 658 5434

Fax: 021 689 1287

Jo.wilmshurst@uct.ac.za

President of the International Child Neurology Association

ICNApedia.com

Director of the APFP

http://www.scah.uct.ac.za/scah/apfp

https://theapfp.org/



Disclaimer - University of Cape Town This email is subject to UCT policies and email disclaimer published on our website at http://www.uct.ac.za/main/email-disclaimer or obtainable from +27 21 650 9111. If this email is not related to the business of UCT, it is sent by the sender in an individual capacity. Please report security incidents or abuse via https://csirt.uct.ac.za/page/report-an-incident.php.